Fannie Mae

Guide Update 23-13: ACheck Documentation

Effective: 07/13/23
Retired: 08/01/23

Summary of Changes

HIGHLIGHTS

Effective for Mortgage Loans Committed as of July 13, 2023, required Applicant
Experience Check (ACheck™) documentation was updated.

Primary Change

Per Part I, Chapter 3, Section 307: Applicant Experience Check, you are no longer required to
maintain ACheck™ results in your Servicing File.

Questions

Please contact the ACheck Team at acheck requests@fanniemae.com with any questions.
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